

## Catholic Daughters of the Americas

California State Court www.catholicdaughterscalifornia.org

Release Number 28 February 2020

Dear Worthy Regents, Officers and Members,

The State Board is soliciting donations for goodies to go into our Retreat Bags for our Retreat in Three Rivers. Much like convention all registered attendees will receive a tote bag so if you or your court would like to donate items to go in the Retreat Bags please contact:

Maria Santos-Silva State Secretary P. O. Box 748 Tulare, CA 93275 (559) 901-3482

Some examples of items are Kleenex, pens, note pads, candies, rosaries, prayer cards, pretty much anything you would like to get in a goody bag.

Currently we are planning for 150 attendees. All donations are greatly appreciated.

In Unity & Charity,

Mary Bernard State Regent

Mary B.